Bangalore Turf Club Ltd.

Telephone: Office : 22262391/2/3/5

Secretary: 22261379

Fax : 91-80-22206372

e-mail : secbtc@yahoo.com

Fax

: 91-80-22256995

POST BOX NO. 5038 52, RACE COURSE ROAD BANGALORE -560 001

NOTICE

On account of continued inclement weather and resultant wet Race Track not being conducive for racing, the Stewards have decided to postpone the Second Day of the Bangalore Winter Meeting 2011-12 advertised to be held on Saturday, 5th November 2011 to Tuesday, 8th November 2011 and the same race card will hold good.

The inconvenience caused is very much regretted.

BY ORDER OF THE STEWARDS

4-11-2011